
 

 
Mrs Madden’s Class News 

Friday 13th December 2024 

 
There’s only one way I can start this week’s 
newsletter….  
 
Our ‘Big, Little Nativity’ performance was a great 
success. A huge, massive well done to the children 
who performed their concert so beautifully; to 
families and the rest of the school.  We are all so 
incredibly proud of you – you’re all amazing! 
Your kind comments really meant a lot to the 
team, thank you.   
 
Also, this week we wrapped up warm whilst we 
played outside and enjoyed singing lots of 
Christmas songs not related to the concert! 
 
We loved visiting The Grange theatre to see ‘Peter 
Pan’, the children were so well behaved and we 
had a great time. 
 
Next week, we will have lots more Christmas fun 
before we break up on Friday! 
 
 

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend. 
 

Mrs Madden ☺ 
 


